
From: The Powerhouse [mailto:info@thepowerhouse.ca]
Sent: November-30-15 1:20 PM
To: Tyers, Chelsey
Subject: RE: 2251 Rymal Road East, Stoney Creek - Next Steps

To council

I would formally like to request a deferral for 2251 rymal rd as I would like to speak to
council.

I was unaware that the meeting would be put to council so fast and have other
arrangements Tuesday from 7-11.

Cordially

Graeme tosh


